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Costly vandalism investigated in Lancaster

(KAIR)--Vandalism in an Atchison County community left thousands of dollars
in damage, and the Atchison County Sheriff’s Office is seeking any information
related to who may have played a role in the destruction.

According to a news release issued by Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, five
windows were broken out of the old school, in Lancaster, located at 300 Kansas
Street.

The damage is believed to have been committed sometime between Thursday,
December 20 and Monday, December 24.

The building is owned by the City of Lancaster, and the damage is estimated at
around $3,000.

According to Laurie, the investigation indicates that rocks were thrown at the
windows, causing them to break.

Anyone with any information related to the crime should contact the Atchison
County Sheriff’s Office at (913) 804-6080.
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